
D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE (W) 

2018 – 2019 

PRE-PRIMARY SECTION (Jr.KG.) 

Date: 20.12.2018 

Ref : DAV/ Thane/2018 – 19/ Cir - 136 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 
DAV, the world’s biggest 130 year old Educational Institution is organizing DAV United Utsav 

2018 - the  Alumni Meet, where around 60 lakhs DAV ALUMNI will meet. The Utsav is 

organized by DAV United Foundation on December 21- 23, 2018 at Indira Gandhi Stadium, 

New Delhi. 
 

We are extremely proud to announce that  

� Ms. Manjiri Rane of Std X has won Gold Medals in the CBSE National Rhythmic 

Gymnastics Competitions and stood First in the Overall Gymnastic Competition. She has 

been selected for Khelo India School Games, New Delhi. 
 

� Ms. Sejal Datir of Std X has won the Hindustan Times Scholarship of Rs. 50,000/- 

and has brought laurels to the school. 
 

� Mst. Sujal Karande of Std IX has bagged the Bronze Medal in Skating Competition in 

the DAV National Sports held at Ranchi. 

SCHOOL PICNIC: 

As a part of co-curricular activities school is organizing one day picnic for the students of Jr.KG 

Section on Wednesday, 30
th

 January 2019. Considering the safety aspects and number of rides 

the venue is selected.  

Class Venue Charges Reporting Time Arrival Time 

Jr.KG. Shangrilla Resort 775/- 8:00am 4:00pm 

� Note : 

� Picnic is optional. Only interested parents to deposit the money to the respective 

class teachers by 21/12/2018 in sealed envelopes mentioning the class & division of 

their ward . 
� Students of class Jr.KG shall be picked up by the school transport and parents shall collect 

their wards at 4:00 pm sharp from the school. 

� The cost includes transport ,rides, entry fee,  breakfast, lunch. 

� Students should wear their regular uniform with I-card and black sandals. 

� Student should carry enough drinking water and a spare dress. 

� All the student’s belonging should be labelled. 

Christmas Celebration and Vacation 

� Christmas celebration will be held onDecember 21, 2018 (Friday), Children can 

come in Party wear and can bring their favourite food in tiffin. 

� The school will observe Christmas holidays from December 24, 2018 to January 1, 

2019.  

� School will re-open on January 2, 2019 

We are grateful to our co-operative parents for rendering constant and unconditional support 

in all our endeavours 

 

Wishing you  a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year !!! 

Warm Regards 

 

 

Mrs. Simmi Juneja 

Principal 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


